



Strawberry Vale Community <strawberryvalecommunity@gmail.com>

SVRA meeting 7th November

6 messages

Strawberry Vale Community <strawberryvalecommunity@gmail.com>

Sat, Nov 7, 2015 at 1:58 PM

To: [redacted]
 Bell [redacted]
 Rod [redacted]
 Borc [redacted]
 Bos [redacted]
 <mi [redacted]>
 <ha [redacted]>
 <ca [redacted]>
 John [redacted]
 <joh [redacted]>
 <la [redacted]>
 <lk [redacted]>
 <sh [redacted]>
 Mich [redacted]
 <mi [redacted]>
 Mus [redacted]
 <tru [redacted]>
 Lavi [redacted]
 <tue [redacted]>

Hi all,

thanks to all who attended and for apologies from those who couldn't.

We are now the Strawberry Vale Residents Association with Shona as treasurer, Dylis as Secretary, Terry as vice-chair and me as Chair. The committee has place for another one or two members who will preferably be tenants to ensure balance.

There are many things to deal with that concern all residents and Shona has a list that we will work through. Of immediate concern is the car parking proposal which a lot of us feel strongly about.

The estate works issue will be continued but we didn't spend much time on this. I will chase relevant parties about the charging of leaseholders with new windows this weekend and report back asap. Chris Alder finally replied to my request for a deadline extension on Friday afternoon not mentioning the deadline but saying he won't hold up the works. I will query this.

Jonathan made a good point that we should not exist simply to complain to Peabody but should also be active in a positive way. All suggestions here welcome.

Our next scheduled meeting is Saturday 5th December.

regards

Laurence

—
 Chairman
 Strawberry Vale Residents Association
 13 Nursery Road

www.strawberryvale.org.uk